
 
 

NEWS ANNOUNCEMENT 

(01/03/2021) 

 

 KBS Accounting LLP  

Due Diligence Report In Respect Of  

Full Repayment Of 2019 Issue Short-Term Secured Note Series 

 

In accordance with the transparency and Regulatory procedures approved by the Company 

on the 24th August 2018 and subsequently implemented: The Company’s Accountants, 

KBS Accounting LLP, did on the 18th February 2021, produce its written report confirming 

the timely full payment / repayment of all Interest and Capital due on all Notes in a Short-

Term Series issued in 2019. Therefore, as the Company has timely met all of its contractual 

obligations all the Notes were duly retired and the underlying security was cancelled.  

The report from KBS Accounting LLP dated 18th February 2021 follows this News 

Announcement. 

 

End of Announcement 


